

March 8, 2021

Never Forgotten Honor Flight

22570 #234 Rib Mountain Drive

Wausau, WI 54401

Dear Never Forgotten Honor Flight,

During Catholic Schools Week, Nativity of Our Lord Catholic School held a penny war with the hope of collecting enough money to send a veteran on an honor flight. Our school had another tremendous year, and we collected a total of \$949.52. I again request that if at all possible, please let our school know which veteran is honored with a flight.

I enclosed last year's letter that I sent with the check as I am the individual that organized this event last year, and I am unsure if you received the letter when Badger Honor Flight transferred the money to your organization. Due to COVID, I assume that spring honor flights were put on hold. If the honor flights are still on hold, please let us know when they begin again.

Thank you for all that you do to support our American Veterans!

Blessings,

Melanie Nycz

Melanie Aycy

Nativity of Our Lord Catholic School Principal



April 17, 2020

Badger Honor Flight, Inc. PO Box 258066 Madison, WI 53725

Dear Badger Honor Flight,

During Catholic Schools Week, Holy Rosary School, Nativity of Our Lord Catholic School, St. Francis Xavier School, and St. Mary's School each held a penny war with the hope of collecting enough money to send a veteran on an honor flight. All four of our schools are part of the Diocese of Superior. Our schools had tremendous support, and we are very proud to announce that we collected a total of \$4,136.04. If at all possible, please let each of our schools know which veterans are honored with a flight.

Thank you for all that you do to support our American Veterans!

Blessings,

Melanie Nycz

Nativity of Our Lord Catholic School Principal



Pictured left to right: Mrs. Doughty- St. Francis Xavier School Principal, Mrs. Nycz- Nativity Catholic School Principal, Mrs. Lee- St. Mary's School Principal, Mrs. Schoenfuss- Diocese of Superior Superintendent, and Mrs. Easterly-Holy Rosary School Principal